COMMENT SHEET
Noatak Airport Relocation
PROJECT NO. 2614780000

Noatak, AK

We welcome written input and ideas from the public. Thank you for taking the time to be involved.
(If you need more space please use back side of sheet.)

COMMENTS:

*Before including your address, phone number, e-mail address, or other personal identifying information in your comment, be advised
that your entire comment —including your personal identifying information —may be made publicly available at any time. While you can
ask us in your comment to withhold from public review your personal identifying information, we cannot guarantee that we will be able

to do so.

E-MAIL ADDRESS:

NAME:

Forms may be mailed to DOT&PF Attn: Christopher Johnston, 2301 Peger Rd., Fairbanks, AK 99709

or scanned and submitted to the email below. Please return comments by September 9, 2024.
For further information, please contact Christopher Johnston, P.E., Engineering Manager, at (907) 451-2322 or email:
chris johnston@alaska.gov. To correspond by text telephone (TDD), please call (907) 451-2363.







